
SIMI VALLEY ADVENTIST SCHOOL    

 
1636 Sinaloa Rd., Simi Valley, CA 93065   ♦   Ph. 805-583-1866   ♦   Fax 805-526-7657   ♦   svas1636@yahoo.com 

 

 

September 05, 2008 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I know that I say this a lot, but it really does seem like this year is going quicker than past 

years.  Today, I am sending home grades and missing work lists.  If you have any 

questions, please feel free to contact me.   

 

Pastor Branden is willing to take the 8
th

 graders to lunch twice a month and 6-7
th

 graders 

at least once a month on Fridays.  The 6-7
th

 graders will do something on campus for 

lunch as there are quite a few of them.  If you are able to drive for 6-7
th

 graders once a 

month for lunch, please let Pastor Branded or me know.  I will be sending home a 

permission slip that you will just need to sign once for the entire year of lunches with 

Pastor Branden.  We will try to notify you the week before students are to go to lunch.  

This quarter all students will be able to participate, beginning next quarter only students 

that are caught up on their school work will be able to go. 

 

This afternoon I will be sending an email to all of you.  If you do not receive an email 

from me, please email me at tkripps@hotmail.com so that I can add you to the list. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Tim Kripps 


